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Item 9 - Question Time 

 
To the Chair of the Ross & Cromarty Committee 
 
“Members at the last Ross & Cromarty Committee agreed that they wanted to see a 
breakdown to Ward level of the devolved area Community Services budget. Is it your 
intention to bring this to the next Area Committee?” 

Response to Ms M Smith  

It is currently not possible to provide a breakdown to Ward level as there is no 
historical basis for this and no formulae in existence to deliver it. The Council 
decision was to disaggregate budgets to the new eight Local Committee level and 
this is still settling down.   
 
 

 


